Director of Development

From: Bruce Mink [westlakeestate@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2016 11:06 AM

To: Doug Finch

Cc: Sarah Reynolds; Bill Grove, PE

Subject: MINK BARN floor plan

Attachments: MINK BARN_04_07_16.pdf; ATT00353.txt
Doug:

Attached is a PDF of 4788 Barn floor plan. This will confirm my assertion that the design
and plan for the renovation of the barn is to be essentially a master bedroom plus a den.
This number of bedrooms (2) will be the minimum required for the Canandaigua Watershed for
septic design by Grove engineering.

I ask that you present these plans to the ZBA so as to satisfy their demand for plans of the
barn proposal. And, at this time it is a proposal, and without any variances or subdivision
plans granted by either the ZBA , nor the Planning Board , I believe I should not be
obligated to present signhed architect plans at this time. Am I correct in this matter?

Please confirm what my requirements should be at this time. And, I greatly appreciate your
efforts should you be able to help shepherd my VARIANCE request further in the process. I
can be available for the August 16 ZBA meeting, and would like to be on the agenda if the
attached plans will acquiesce the demands set forth by the ZBA.

Sincerely,

Bruce Mink



